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May 5, 2021 

Mary Burgess, Growth Services Director 
2710 E Silver Springs Blvd. 
Ocala, FL 34471 

RE: Request for continuance on case 210502Z- PUD on 221.75 acres 

Dear Mary Burgess: 
Our client is requesting to continue their application,# 210502Z, from May 18, 2021 to the June 
15, 2021 public hearing for consideration of approval. Our office is exploring modifications to be 
considered in order to address concerns from your staff as well the adjacent property owners. We 
thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation in this matter, and apologize for 
any inconvenience this may cause. 

Should you have any further questions please contact the office. 

Sincerely, 

µ;t211-
Jonathan David Tillman 

CC: Masterfile w/enclosures 
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